
From: Lindsey Ozbolt
To: Jeri Downs (jandmdowns@gmail.com)
Cc: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: Boundary Line Adjustment Receipt (BL-20-00014)
Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 11:36:31 AM
Attachments: 20-00014 Downs Receipt.pdf

Good morning Ms. Downs.
 
Attached is the receipt for your submitted boundary line adjustment.  This request has been given
project number BL-20-00014 and has been assigned to one of our staff planners, Rachael Stevie. 
She will review your submittal and be in touch soon regarding next steps.  We are currently working
remotely so email is the best way to reach her: Rachael.stevie@co.kittitas.wa.us.  Rachael has been
cc’d on this email.
 
Best regards,
 

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planning Official
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Govenor’s Stay Home, Stay Healthy Order,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is closed to the public until further notice. At this time I am
working remotely and will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
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